

July 12, 2023

Mrs. Dorothy Graham, President Graham Family Foundation 544 61<sup>st</sup> Street Oakland, California 94609

Dear Dorothy,

Thank you for the continued support of the Graham Family Foundation. Your recent donation of \$30,000 will be allocated in support of the Seniors for Seniors Program Preventive Care, the Olga Graham Fund, and Mutt-i-grees Curriculum.

Your donations have helped countless older animals and senior citizens enrich their lives through the Seniors for Seniors Program. On the other end of the age spectrum, you are helping inspire life-long appreciation of animal rescue in students across the country by supporting our Muttigrees Curriculum. We are grateful that you share our passion for ensuring the future of animal welfare and for the best care possible for adopted and homeless cats and dogs, puppies and kittens.

Per your instructions and according to the grant submitted, this year's donation will be apportioned in the following manner:

The Olga Graham Fund has been replenished with \$5,000 with the revised guidelines for use and the Seniors for Seniors Preventive Wellness Program has received \$15,000 to offset the medical costs for this vital initiative. The balance of \$10,000 is earmarked for stipends for 16 public school National Mutt-i-grees Ambassadors and general support for the Mutt-i-grees Curriculum.

Your support over the years is greatly appreciated. We consider you among the inner circle of our supporters, friends, and rescue family!

Sincerely,

J. John Stevenson President & CEO